
Water Utility

October 30, 2024 Commission Meeting

• Lead and Copper Service Line letters to be 

sent to customers by the end of October.

• Customers who will receive letters fall within 

these three categories of service line type:

Lead

Galvanized requiring replacement

Unknown

• No letters sent if confirmed non-lead.


